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Minutes – June 9th, 2015 meeting 

The meeting was held on Tuesday June 9th, 2015 at the Macassa Bay Yacht Club with 54 pensioners 

present 

Minutes of the last meeting were read 

Treasurer’s Report: Brother Cole gave a full financial report 

A minutes silence was held for brothers: Jim Arnold, Don Holt, Bill Knowles, Murchie Hanson, John 

Currier, Ray Bertin, Pete Murphy, Rev. Angus Smith. 

New Business: Brothers, Jackson, President; Staples, Secretary; Cole, Treasurer were acclaimed 

New Business: Changes to the constitution were read and dealt with: 

Article 5 Officers 5.01 delete Welfare chairman (Carried). 

Article 6 Election of Officers: add (in writing shall also include Email, Canada Post. (Carried) 

Article 03.01 Dues to be increased from $5.00 to $10.00 (Carried). 

New Article: Election votes to be made public (Defeated). 

The Wayne Murray annual Horse Shoe Tournament will be held on Thursday, September 10th, 2015 

at 10.am (take hwy 52 towards Copetown, then left at Powerline road west and go approximately 

7Km and turn left at the sign into Parking lot. 

Brother Staples suggested that we raise funds with a 50-50 draw for future costs and postage. 

A letter was sent to the Federal Government regard proposed changes to the Pension Act namely 

Target Pensions. For more information “Google target Pensions. Any change of Email or Address 

please contact Mike Jackson. 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday September 8th at 10:30 am 

Fraternally, 

 

Larry Staples 

Secretary 
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